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· Congratulations to the Languages Connect leadership team on their outstanding efforts throughout the year culminating with a runner’s up place in the final national competition. Well done!
· The board reviewed and approved the anti-bullying policy.
· There is a need to review procedures re pre-exam payments. 
· The board approved recent suspension(s).
· The board wishes the students and teachers involved in the ski trip a safe and enjoyable experience.
· The next board of management meeting is scheduled for 9th April 2024.
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